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May 10, 2011 
 
 
 
Mr. Doug Bradshaw 
Senior Project Manager 
P.O. Box 1409 
Key West, FL 33041 
 
Mr. Bradshaw, 
 
Thank you for your request to expand the scope of DIG 05-05 on April 11, 2011. We have 
received your image showing the approximate limits of the project and a task order from 
Perez Engineering for Design. It is noted that this project provides for improved road 
ingress/egress to be utilized by the Naval Air Station Key West through property conveyed 
to the City of Key West.  
 
We concur that expanding the scope of this grant would be beneficial to the Navy and the 
surrounding community. Accordingly, your request to rescope your DIG 05-05 for the 
purpose stated in your April 11, 2011 proposal is approved.  I note in your request that this 
transaction can be completed expeditiously and that is strongly encouraged due to the age 
of this Florida Defense Grant. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Warren R. McPherson 
Director, Military and Defense Programs 
Enterprise Florida, Inc. 
 
 
 


